
From: Marc Rhorer <mrhorer@fau.edu> 
Date: Monday, March 27, 2023 at 3:37 PM 
To: Lauren Mavica <lkogelsc@fau.edu> 
Subject: Re: Support for New Course 

Lauren, 
 
The Marketing Department supports the development of the new course in 
industrial/organizational psychology.  Most universities have similar organizational social 
sciences courses in both sociology and psychology, which are complimentary to business 
offerings.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marc 

Marc A. Rhorer, Ph.D.  

Assistant Dean for Accreditation & International Programs – College of Business  
Interim Chair – Department of Marketing 

Florida Atlantic University  
309 Business Building   
Boca Raton, FL 33431  

Phone: (561) 297-0210    

 

 
 

From: Lauren Mavica <lkogelsc@fau.edu> 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 12:18 PM 
To: Marc Rhorer <mrhorer@fau.edu> 
Subject: Support for New Course  
  
Hello,  
The Psychology department wants to offer Industrial/Organizational Psychology. At the UUPC meeting 
they asked me to get support from you. I attached the syllabus and new course proposal. Please let me 
know if you support the course and if you have any questions.  
Thank you,  
Lauren  
  
Lauren W. Mavica, Ph.D. 
Instructor 
Coordinator of Undergraduate Studies  
Department of Psychology 
Florida Atlantic University 
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